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Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I am truly grateful for the outpouring of support from many of you. Our Ballard Church work party last 

week was a success. I am looking forward to another successful work party this Saturday, May 22, 2021. 

Please join either in the morning or in the afternoon or if you are able to help the whole day, that is even 

better. 

 

I was able to access the registration for Peace and Blessing event this coming June 5, 2021. Thank you to 

all those who already registered and invited others to register too. But I see that many of you have not 

registered yet, as you read this message, please take a couple of minutes to click the link and register 

 

Registration link: peacestartswithme,com/ 

 

There are also a few referral links for different providential organizations: 

ACLC: aclc.peacestartswithme,com/ 

UPF: upf.peacestartswithme,com/ 

WFWP: wfwp.peacestartswithme,com/ 

Youth/YSP: youth.peacestartswithme,com/ 

 

These links will all lead to the same landing page but will contribute to these providential orgs' goals for 

the event. 

 

If you are doing ACLC outreach, please use the ACLC brochure, we have many copies available at 

church and at Windermere. If you want to be inspired about ACLC, their 21 year anniversary program 

offers a lot of inspiration. You can watch it on Facebook live via ACLC Facebook page. 

 

For those who are graduating this school year, Miyuki informed me that there is a national zoom 

graduation party at 5:00 pm on Sunday, 5.23.2021. Locally, we also would like to honor our graduates. 

Please let me know if a member of your family is graduating. 

 

Lastly, it is my hope to bring our community together in unity. Please join me in the 21 days, 21 minutes 

prayer meeting condition at 9:00 pm, it will end on June 5, 2021. 

 

Heavenly blessings to all of us! Let us be channel of such blessings to others. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) - Senior Pastor 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


